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‘Don’t think you have my vote’, Katter warns LNP 

KAP Leader and Federal  Member for Kennedy Bob Katter has today confirmed that he will not rule out 
referring the Member for Dunkley to the High Court regarding Section 44 breaches but reconfirms his 
position that the Government needs to start focusing on addressing the burning issues for Australia; 
particularly in North Queensland.  

Mr Katter said, “I’m considering my position in regards to Chris Crewther MP for Dunkley, I think that the 

issues here are a lot different to those in the Dutton case.    

“I’m not impressed with the Government in their three months in office running around pork 

barrelling.  I’m not saying that they can deal with their seven or eight life and death issues in North 

Queensland in this short period, but they are not dealing with any of them.   

“It seems that there is little point in working with a Government that has had three months to do 

something for the north when all they are interested in is pork barrelling to secure votes.  

“Clearly this indicates they have no interest in really helping North Queensland.  

“The political stupidity of this is that they are listening to the donor democrat crony capitalism push and 

not the people.”   

—ENDS— 
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